
Broadband Project Update: 12/3/2020 

Good morning everyone! I hope your Thanksgiving was an enjoyable one. Here is the latest on 
the Broadband Project. Not a lot of "new" to report on, but this is what we have: 

 

 No progress to report on from the tracker shown below between this update and 
the last one. CCI has told me that they spent the majority of the last few weeks on 
minor items in preparation for the splicing work to close out. We would expect a 
significant update in two weeks from now. 

 

As always, if you have not done so already, do not forget to fill out the pre-registration 
information and form on the Westmoreland Broadband Website. The link is below. Pre-
registration will help ensure you get hooked up faster than those who do not. 

 

www.consolidated.com/westmoreland 

 

Take care. See you in two weeks! 

 

 

 



 


